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616-681-9189 

 FAX NUMBER: 
    
888-557-7919 

CALL OR EMAIL the office with 
any bus/pickup needs!  This is the job of 

the office.  It is confusing when teachers 
 juggle this information. 

Kelly Talsma...kelltals@hpsvikings.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1.  All students are now eligible to 

receive two free meals per day, five 

days a week from now through  

June 30, 2021, regardless of 

 income.  

Meal request information is  

available at www.hpsvikings.org. 

The order form is due by noon each 

Monday.  

PICK UP LINE 

 

Things are moving along 

nicely in the pick up line. 

 

Thank you parents!  Remember to keep the line tight so cars are 

not hanging out in the road and keep your eye on the car in front of 

you so we can keep ‘em rollin’!!!!!   

These are basic tutorials from the tech department for parents, 

students and teachers.  It can be found on the district website 

under the technology department.  

https://www.hpsvikings.org/technology/basic-tutorials-for-

teachers-students-and-guardians/  

If you get out of your car at pick up at the 
end of the day, please follow our  
mandated policy and wear your facemask.  
 
Your cooperation is so 
very appreciated!!   
Remember, we didn’t 
make the rules!    

Ski Club Cards 

 

Bittersweet Ski Club cards are now available for the 

2020-2021 season.  If you would like your club 

card before Thanksgiving break, please turn in your 

form & payment by Thur., Nov. 12.  Forms are 

available at 

all school 

offices. 

http://www.hpsvikings.org/
https://www.hpsvikings.org/technology/basic-tutorials-for-teachers-students-and-guardians/
https://www.hpsvikings.org/technology/basic-tutorials-for-teachers-students-and-guardians/


 

 

 

 

Our half days for the 2020-21 school year are: 

 

*Tuesday, November 24 

*Monday, January 18 

*Friday, February 12 

*Thursday, March 4 

*Friday, March 5 

*Friday, April 30 

Thurs. & Fri., June 3 & 4 

These are 11:10 dismissals. 

 

 

MAKE ARRANGEMENTS 

FOR YOUR CHILD(REN) 

THESE DAYS!!! 

Remember to collect labels.  We take  

Box Tops, Coke Gives, Dick ’ s Market & Amazon Smile. 

For more information check out Sycamore H.O.P.E. on 

facebook. 

Proper Clothing Rules: 
60 degrees or more...short sleeves 

50-59 degrees….long sleeves 

Less than 50 degrees….coat 

Next can drive: 

Monday, November 16 

& 

Tuesday, November 17 

 

Drop off before school in drop off loop Thanksgiving 

            Break…. 

Wed., Nov. 25 - 

Fri., Nov. 27 

 

Half day of school on Tues., 

Nov. 24 

11:10 dismissal 

SANTA’S GINGERBREAD FACTORY 

 

Wed., Nov. 25, 2020 

3-6:30 p.m. (pick up window) 

Hopkins Community Church Parking Lot 

 

 

Due to Covid-19, we are unable to do 

our Santa’s Gingerbread Factory in it’s 

full capacity.  For the sake of tradition 

and very yummy cookies, we will be 

doing take home orders this year. 

 

A form is being sent home with your 

youngest child. 

Christmas Break: 
 

Saturday,  

December 19— 

Sunday, 

January 3 


